
 

 

 

TO   : ALL PROSPECTIVE BIDDERS 
 
SUBJECT : CANCELATION OF THE BID 
    (EDU/151/21/MP 
 

 
 
Kindly note that the Mpumalanga Department of 
Education has cancelled the above-mentioned 
tender to review and correctly align the specification 
attached on the advertised bid documents. Also 
note that the Department will re-advertise the bid in 
due course 
 
We apologise for any inconvenience that might have 
been caused 


